Stewardshin;Site Assessment: CKRumboll

FOOTPRINT environmental services was appointed to assist with the establishment
of a reactive stewardship site on the De Hoop Properties. The stewardship site was
recommended at a meeting between CapeNature in consultation with CK Rumboll &
Partners. The site was recognised as having important biodiversity features within
its extent. Additionally because the site, while very important in terms of biodiversity
significance and value, unfortunately falls outside of the current CapeNature
Stewardship Priority Areas identified within the CapeNature Stewardship
Programme and the National Protected Area Expansion Strategy.

FOOTPRINT's task was to assess the suitability of the property as a potential
reactive Stewardship Site, in particular to:

1. Undertake a Site Visit and Stewardship Site Assessment of De Hoop.

2. Provide recommendations in terms of the development & conservation proposals
for the property.
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